JENNINGS PUBLIC SCHOOL

475 North Oak Street – Jennings, OK 74038 – (918) 757-2536 –www.jennings.k12.ok.us Nathan Staley, President Kurtis Lasater, Vice-President Shawna Robinson, Clerk



Derrick Meador, Superintendent

Dale Anderson, Principal

Dear Friends and Neighbors of Jennings Public Schools:

We are pleased to announce that the Jennings Public Schools Safe Room has been completed and is now ready for use during tornado and severe weather events. The Safe Room is located at the James F. Hubbard Event Center on campus.

This facility is owned by the Jennings School District. The Safe Room's first function is to provide protection for its students and staff from severe weather during school hours.

Outside of normal school hours (before 7:30 a.m. and after 4:30 p.m.), the Safe Room will be available for residents in the community. The facility will be readied for occupancy when a tornado watch is issued. When a tornado warning is issued (tornado sirens activated) by the city and/or the National Weather Service, the Safe Room will be opened for residents to seek shelter in the Safe Room 24 hours a day/7 days a week except during school operating hours, and will close when the watch or tornado warning expires.

Please review the information attached with this letter carefully. We are pleased to be able to provide a Community Safe Room for our students, staff, and neighborhoods in the Jennings community. You will find this letter and attachments on our website at www.jennings.k12.ok.us. If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact Derrick Meador, Superintendent at 918-757-2536.

Sincerely,

Derrick Meador, Superintendent

Jennings Public Schools 475 North Oak Street

Jennings, OK 74038

918-757-2536